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Dear Mums, Dads and Carers,

Today in assembly and throughout the week, we have been looking at how if we
work as a team, we can achieve so much. We looked at a group of buskers from
around the world who, through the medium of music, created a collaborative piece
that optimised the meaning of collaboration.

Year 6 this week had their SATs and worked incredibly hard, staying focused and
positive for the duration. The whole school came together to support with readers,
invigilators, support, as well as all showing empathy and respect when walking
through and around the school. Year 6, I am a proud Headteacher, thank you for
all of your efforts.

The last week of term (May 23) will be a themed week. We will be looking at
keeping safe and healthy and understanding who we can trust and share ideas
with. We will touch on topics such as; e-safety, stranger danger, trusted adults,
support groups, healthy bodies, friendships and bullying and more. Please ask your
children each day what they have been learning about and take time to reflect on
the important messages we will be sharing. I thank you in advance for your
support.

Thursday 19*" May 9.00am - we will be holding our PTA review and electing a
committee for the remainder of this year and next academic year, to carry on the
fantastic work that has gone before. If you would like to join us and be part of the
Parents, Teacher Association, we welcome you with open arms. If you would like to
put your name forward to be part of a committee, please let Mrs. Shelley Cootes on
reception know. Tea and Coffee and biscuits will be available!

A reminder - We have a vacancy on the Governing Body for a parent governor.
If you would like to find out more about the role and what is expecting, please speak
with our Clerk to the governors, Mrs. Shelley Cootes on reception.

It has come to my attention that, sometimes younger siblings like to borrow
scooters and bikes from the front of the school when waiting at the end of the day.
Unfortunately, they are not always put back. Please can you help me ensure that
bikes and scooters are left alone and only used by the owners. Thank you.

I'm looking forward to this weekend and going for a day at the beach with my wife
and children. I hope you enjoy your weekend as well.

Kind regards,

Mr. Matt Lecuyer

Headteacher (head®@themill-tkat.orq)

“We cannot accomplish all that we need to do,
without working together.” — Bill Richardson
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